

## **Department of Employee Relations**

August 16, 2001

John O. Norquist

Jeffrey Hansen Director

Florence Dukes Deputy Director

Frank Forbes Labor Negotiator

Michael Brady Employee Benefits Manager

Mr. Anthony Zielinski Common Council Administration Manager City Clerk's Office City Hall, Room 205 City of Milwaukee

Dear Mr. Zielinski:

As part of the 1998-2000 collective bargaining agreement between the City of Milwaukee and the Milwaukee Police Association, the parties agreed to a \$100 increase in Longevity Pay for police officers who retire on a service retirement allowance with 20 years of creditable service through the end of the year in which they retire.

In order to implement this provision properly, a technical correction must be made to the definition of earnable compensation in the Charter Ordinance relating to retirement benefits. Please open a file for this purpose.

If you have any questions, please contact Joe Alvarado of my staff at extension 2105. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

FRANK H. FORBES
City Labor Negotiator

FHF:JA:rlr

Attachment

Chrtordfile\_2.ltr jalvar/wpdata/pol\_dept